
From: binamig@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marla Sanders
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:40:53 PM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

Restoration of Eklutna water & fish ways is super duper important to everybody! Doing the right thing is not always
easy. But it's always right.

Sincerely,
Marla Sanders
2570 Chandalar Dr  Anchorage, AK 99504-3513
binamig@msn.com
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